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Dear sirs,

In what realm of reality do you believe that the response to an increasingly acute climate
crisis will be a new airport runway?

If this construction were to go ahead, it would be a clear sign that UK's planning
authorities have completely lost their collective minds.

I hope this point of view will be acknowledged gracefully and will help to add some clarity
to the public's thoughts on this situation.

With hope and warm regards,

StJohn Smith





